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UPDATE 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (August 10, 2014) The roadway has been reopened to traffic 

and the accident scene is clear. 

 
  

POLICE INVESTIGATING FATAL VEHICLE ACCIDENT 
 

 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (August 10, 2014)   Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue 

responded to a single vehicle accident in the 600 block of Turlington Road this 

morning. Emergency Dispatch was notified of the incident at 9:02 a.m.  

 

Gerald R. Parker, age 37, of Suffolk, Virginia, was the lone occupant of the 

vehicle and was pronounced deceased at the scene.  Parker was driving a 

Nissan pickup truck which reportedly left the roadway and rolled over. 

 

Turlington Road is currently closed with traffic being detoured to Jackson Road.  

The roadway is expected to be closed for an extended period of time as the 

investigation continues.    

 

### 


	NEWS RELEASE
	POLICE INVESTIGATING FATAL VEHICLE ACCIDENT


